
Welding Open House
About 50 people attended the welding department’s open house
on the evening of April 28. Students and faculty were on hand
to  demonstrate  welding  techniques  and  to  answer  questions
about the program.

Inaugural  Black  Student  and
Family Fair
More than 125 people attended the Black Student and Family
Fair  in  Gaiser  Student  Center  on  April  15.  Although  most
students were of high school age, middle school and elementary
students also attended.
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